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Cameron School Council 
211 Cameron Avenue, North York, Ontario M2N 1E8 

Working to enhance our children’s educational experience 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

DATE: March 20th, 2013 
 

PLACE: Cameron P.S. Staff Room 
 

TIME: 7:00 P.M.  
 

 

2012/2013 MEMBERS PRESENT: (no order)   

2012/2011 MEMBERS ABSENT: (no order)  

OTHER PRESENT:  (no order)  

 

1. Welcome & introduction 

The Chair welcomed parents to the meeting. 

 

2. Approval of the minutes from the February 20th meeting 

A motion was made by A. Smith to approve the minutes from the February 20th Council meeting.  The 

motion was seconded by K,Lam, and passed. 

 

3. Smart Board Presentation 

A demonstration of the different feature of the smart board and how it was incorporated into the 

classroom was presented.  

 

4. Principal Report 

H. Bieler reported on various school activities including: 

 

-Dance-a-thon was enjoyed by the children and was a successful fundraiser. 

-Grade 4 and 5 students use their netbooks on an almost daily basis for presentations, research, math 

etc.  

-Lice check will take place on March 21st. 

-March 22nd will be crazy hat day.  

-Monthly assembly will be held on the 28th this month’s theme is honesty. 
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-A community walk for Earth Hour will take place on the 23rd, the school will be having their earth hour 

on Friday the 22nd from 2-3pm. 

-Scientist in the school program will be in the JK/SK classes this month as well as with the grade 5’s on 

April 5th. 

-Information and procedures about class requests will be put in the March newsletter. 

-The school received a special education, verification for next year.  

 

5. Spring Fair Update 

C. Ring gave an update on the progress of the spring fair planning. The bike parade theme will be 

Toronto Blue Jays (Blue/White) and e-mail communication will commence in early April. 

 

 

6. Graduation 

The Grade 5 graduation will take place in the afternoon from 1-2pm, followed by a reception in the 

staff room.  There will also be a dance for the students from 2:30-4pm in the gym.  

 

A. Smith gave an update on the status of the pizza lunch program, also going over the various perks the 

school can receive for participating in the program. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:33pm with the next meeting date set for Apr 10th at 7pm. 


